
Messages from the Dingle Parent Partnership! 
 

The Dingle Parent Partnership is parents working together with Dingle Community Primary to organise fun events for our 
children and also raise funds to support school.  

We are always in need of parental support with the organising and running of events. If this is something you are interested 
in or able to do, please contact school (phone or email) or come along to the coffee morning on 27th September! 

We thought we would just share some information about some of the events coming up so that you can see how you can get 
involved. 

 
Macmillan Cancer Support Coffee Morning: 

8.45am, Fri 27th September 
Come along, via the main entrance of school, to support 

this charity. 
 

You could also support by: sending donations of cake or 
biscuits into school on Thu 26th September 

Or: by helping serve on the day– if you can do this 
please let Mrs Anderson know! 

Scarecrow Festival, 3.30-5.30pm, Fri 11th October: 
Come along, via the main entrance of school to attend, and 
bring a donation for the Black Country Food Bank as your    

entrance fee! 
 

You could also support 
by: joining us for our 

next meeting to plan the 
event 

Or: by running a stall on 
the day– if you can do 

this please let Mrs     
Anderson know! 



 
Halloween Disco: 

Tue 22nd Oct, 3.45-4.30pm for classes D, I 
an N, 4.45-5.30pm for classes G, L, E and S 

Tickets (£1) for this will be on sale through 
SchoolMoney on Eduspot and you’ll get a text 

when they are available. Children will be able to 
buy sweet treats and drinks whilst they are 

there. 
 

Fancy dress encouraged, but no masks of any 
sort will be allowed. 

 
You could also support by: helping set up or     

running a stall at one of the discos– if you can do 
this please let Mrs Anderson know! 

Christmas Fayre, 3.30-5.30pm, Fri 
6th December: 

Come along, via the main entrance of 
school to attend. 

 
You could also support by: joining us for 

our next meeting to plan the event 
Or: by running a stall on the day– if you 

can do this please let Mrs Anderson 
know! 

 
On the day: it will be a non-uniform day 

with children being asked to bring a     
donation of sweets, chocolates or bottles 

for a stall at the fayre.  

Christmas Film Night, 
5.00pm, Thu 12th 

December: 
Tickets will be sold via 
School Money, costing 
£4, including interval 

snacks! 
 

You could support by: 
volunteering to supervise the children and help 
with the snacks at the event- if you can do this 

please let Mrs Anderson know! 
 


